
Rules Committee, 

I am writing to express my support for the passage of HB2927 this year with no amendments and no 

ballot referral. Like most other Oregonians, I want the president to be elected by National Popular 

Vote 

I believe we need to to equalize the vote and make sure every voter's voice counts. 

Linda Austin  
lindapaustin54@gmail.com  
4625 SE 67th Ave.  
Portland, OR, Oregon 97206 
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